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AAPA WELCOMES ATAG DECLARATION ON NET ZERO CARBON EMISSIONS 

 

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia – The Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) welcomes 

and fully supports the Air Transport Action Group’s declaration on the global air transport 

sector adopting a long-term climate goal of net zero carbon emissions by 2050.  AAPA 

had earlier announced its own commitment to the net zero emissions goal on 13 

September 2021. 

 

AAPA has fully embraced the industry’s climate change commitments to date, including 

the adoption of the ICAO CORSIA as part of the broader set of industry measures to 

achieve carbon neutral growth from 2020 onwards. 

 

AAPA reaffirms its strong support for ATAG and ICAO as well as its Member States in 

forging a global consensus on a collaborative pathway to address aviation emissions in 

the longer term.  A comprehensive approach involving multiple stakeholders to deliver 

emissions reductions is critical to achieving a fully sustainable aviation industry by 2050. 

 

END 

 
Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) 
The AAPA is the trade association for scheduled international airlines based in the Asia-Pacific region.  
The AAPA permanent secretariat is headquartered in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia with international 
representation in Brussels and Washington, D.C.  Collectively, the region’s airlines represent over one-
third of global passenger and air cargo traffic, and thus play a leading role in the ongoing development 
of global aviation. 
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